
Request For Proposal
UNFPA/KHM/RFP/17/001

UNFPA, the United Nations Population Fund, an international 
development agency, is seeking qualified Bids for the 
provision of Technical Support to strengthen the quality 
of midwifery education. Your institution is hereby invited 
to submit your best Technical and Financial Bids for the 
requested services. 

Please submit your completed (Technical and Financial) 
proposals in separate sealed envelopes to UNFPA Cambodia 
Country Office by 31 July 2017, 16:30 hours local time. 

The sealed envelope shall clearly marked “Proposal for 
RFP No. UNFPA/KHM/RFP/17/001, not to be Opened by 
Registry”.

Additional inquiry, Terms of Reference and Instructions to 
Bidders can be obtained via email cambodia.office@unfpa.org 
or UNFPA Website http://cambodia.unfpa.org/ and UN Global 
Market https://www.ungm.org/

Address:
UNFPA Cambodia Country Office
Attention: Ms. Lene K. Christiansen, Representative 
Phnom Penh Center, North Building, 5th Floor Room 526, 
Sothearos Blvd. Sangkat Tonle Basac, Khan Chamkar Mon, 
Phnom Penh, Cambodia


